
This past week in ISM, I attended the business
symposium where I was interviewed by three
different professionals and got feedback on my
resume. This symposium was extremely useful in
developing my interviewing skills and helping me
control my anxiety. I felt little nervousness when
interviewing and now I have more confidence in
my interviewing skills. It was very beneficial to my
growth to talk to these professionals and practice
interacting with new adults whom I am not familiar
with, which is a necessary skill in the real world.
Additionally, I received feedback on my resume
that was very useful and developed my
understanding of what a resume needs to look
like. Overall, this symposium was a great success.

Additionally, I wrote my fourth research
assessment over the specific subspecialty of
interventional radiology which was interventional
oncology. Interventional oncology was a growing
interest of mine that developed through the first
three research assessments and I am glad that I
was able to do research on it for this assessment.
The more assessments that I complete, the more
comfortable I am getting with writing the
assessments. Also, my interest in the field of
interventional radiology is continuing to grow as I
am conducting these research assessments.

This week was very successful with time-
management and completing assignments
effectively and efficiently. The goal for next week is
to start contacting professionals and to work on
my original work after I conference with Mr.
Speice.
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